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Please   feel   free   to   join   me   at   a   virtual   meeting   to   review   end   of   the   year   events,   including   final   
exams,   awards   ceremonies,   prom,   and   graduation.    I   will   be   hosting   a   google   meet   from    6:00   -   
7:00   p.m .   on    Thursday,   April   29 .     If   you   are   unable   to   join   the   meeting,   I   will   be   posting   a   loom   
video   of   the   presentation   on   our   school   web   page   shortly   after   the   forum.    And   as   always,   
please   feel   free   to   reach   out   to   me   with   any   questions   you   might   have!   
  

Thanks,   and   I   hope   to   “see”   you   there!   
  

Sincerely,   
  
  
  

Patrick   Heyden   
Principal  
Kenmore   East   High    School   
  
  

The   link   for   the   meeting   is   below:     
  
LINK   TO   MEETING   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

https://meet.google.com/qsh-xjae-ecc?hs=224


  

  


